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DEAN SHATNEY, SHERIFF 
CALEDONIA COUNTY 

1126 MAIN STREET SUITE 2 

ST. JOHNSBURY, VT 05819 

802-748-6666 FAX 802-748-1684 

E-MAIL: dean.shatney@caledoniasheriff.net 

ANNUAL REPORT 

For 2017 

We completed another audit for our office this past year and it resulted in no 

findings or problems of any kind. The state of the Caledonia County Sheriff’s 

Department is very good. We have kept our rates for service the same for the past few 

years and have a slight increase with construction and traffic. This increase is due to 

the fuel prices.  We continue to add vehicles to our fleet, replacing cars that have 

served us well. We have thirteen marked cars, a 2014 van for prisoner transports, one 

unmarked car being used for civil process service. We purchased a new radar cart 

that we can use in different towns. That purchase was with the use of Governors 

Highway Safety Grant funds. We have a large enclosed trailer that we use as an office 

at the fair and other security details. This trailer may be utilized as a command post 

at a mass casualty incident as well.  We have an ATV, two golf carts, and two 

snowmobiles that we use for our snowmobile patrols. With project (ROAD), 

Responsible Operators Against Distractions, we want to continue to educate 

operators about phone use and texting while driving. We continue to do town patrols 

and we feel that the towns that we patrol are a safer place to live & drive in because 

of our presence. The patrols are community based. Which means each town is 

different, so the patrols may be different. We are taking a proactive response instead 

of a reactive response. This effort has helped with both fighting crime and 

communications with the towns. The Sheriff’s Department has twenty two Law 

Enforcement Officers to start the New Year and three new deputies will go to the 

academy in March. We have become more active with local schools to ensure the 

safety of students and staff. We have been involved with drills and evacuation plans 

and will continue to assist as needed. We continue to look at 24 hour dispatching for 

the county, in the county, but are unable to do that right now. I’m looking into a 

different location for the department’s office because of the high rent the state wants 

to charge the county for our current location. 

  

If anyone has questions or concerns, please call me at the office. My door is 

always open. I look forward to serving this county as the Sheriff. We have continued 

with our great relationship with Northeast Vermont Regional Hospital and are 

helping them make certain that their patients and staff feel safe while in the hospital.  

We will again do snowmobile patrols throughout the county. Doing our best to keep 

the trails as safe as possible and we will again answer snowmobile related complaints.   

Please check out our Facebook page.  Thank You.  

 

Sincerely, 

Sheriff Dean Shatney 


